
Consensual Amorous Relationships Policy 
Summary 

The university’s policy position on consensual relationships within the workplace. 
 
Purpose 

To provide guidance on addressing consensual relationships within the workplace. 
 
Policy 
It is the University’s position that it is prohibited for members of the faculty and staff, to 
include graduate assistants, to have romantic relationships with students and employees 
whom they teach and/or have supervisory responsibilities (even if it appears to be mutual). 
 
Related USG Policy 

BOR 8.2.23 
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